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After a successful 2014 meeting in Reno, NV, the Mt-Plains Philosophy Conference is very pleased to 
be returning to the Plains, this time to beautiful Kansas City, MO! While we have yet to announce a 
keynote speaker, and specific hotel arrangements are still under negotiation, we would like to issue 
the following… 
 

CALL FOR PAPERS 
 

Submissions on any philosophical topic are welcome. Papers should be no more than 3,000 words, suitable for 
reading aloud, and prepared for blind review. All submissions should be made via e-mail attachment to 
mtplainssubmissions@gmail.com . The paper should be in .doc., .docx, .pdf, .rtf, .tex, or .txt format.  Please also 
include a cover page in a separate file with the following information:  
 

1) Title of paper; 
2) 100-word abstract; 
3) Author’s name; 
4) Author’s institutional affiliation; 
5) Author’s email address; and 
6) Please indicate whether you would be willing to serve as a commentator or session chair, should your 

paper not be accepted. 
 
The submission deadline is July 1, 2015.  For more information about the conference, including developing 
information about the current meeting, please visit the conference’s website: www.mt-plains.org.  You may 
also contact the current program chair (Dave Beisecker) at either beiseckd@unlv.nevada.edu or 
mtplainssubmissions@gmail.com . 


